
It has been a very exciting start to 
the year here at Oxendon House, 
and the January blues have been 
banished far away. 
There is much to be looking 
forward to in February, and we 
start off with a bumper week!  
 
First up we have the wonderful 
folks from Wings of Freedom 
returning to the home! They were 
a rip roaring success last time and 
the residents are sure to be just as 
thrilled this time round. 
 
At the end of the week we will be 
celebrating Italian Day, where 
there will be food, drink and 
culture all centred around Italy! 



Italian Quiz’s, 
music, food and 

film! 

Any friends and family 
attending please RSVP 

to Henry 



I was lucky enough to spend a day with 
Maureen visiting some of her favourite 
haunts in Market Harborough, we had a 
great time and it was fantastic to see 
what a valued member of the local 
community she is! I hope this will be the 
first of many trips out for us. 
 
We went and carried out some of the 
more mundane tasks, before treating 
ourselves to a lovely lunch at Enigma.  
But ever the good friend, Maureen had 
volunteered to go and get Shirli’s watch 
fixed, so we did that before getting a taxi 
back to Oxendon House. 



It was a big thumbs up 
from the residents during 
the cheese and wine 
event that was put on in 
January. Lots of a 
laughter and the cheese 
selection went down very 
well indeed. 
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• The first event in February will be our next 
theme day, when we will be celebrating all 
things Italian! There will be Italian films, music, 
quiz’s and food! 

• We also have a visit from the guys at Wings of 
Freedom, this was something the residents 
really enjoyed last time they came out. 

• Perhaps most importantly our Gareth has 
volunteered to take part in a sponsored head 
shave! The aim of raising £200.00.for the 
residents fund! Please ask Henry or Gareth for 
details… 

• Keep your eyes peeled for details of more 
events, we are planning an April expedition to  
raise money for the residents fund…  


